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STATE OF MINNESOTA 
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

In the Matter of the Detachment of Certain 
Real Property from the City of Benson to 
Torning Township (MBAU D-584) 
 

 
ORDER OF DISMISSAL 

 

On January 4, 2018, a Petition for Detachment was filed with the Office of 
Administrative Hearings. 

During these proceedings, Richard G. Stulz, Swenson, Nelson & Stulz, PLLC, 
appeared on behalf of Paul and Lori Schwendemann and Kaleb and Jessica 
Schwendemann (Petitioners).  Benjamin R. Wilcox, Wilcox Law Office, PA, appeared on 
behalf of the City of Benson (City).  Roman Kalthoff, Township Clerk, appeared on behalf 
of the Torning Town Board (Township). 

On March 14, 2018, Richard G. Stulz filed correspondence withdrawing the 
Petition for Detachment. 

Based upon the filings to date, the Administrative Law Judge issues following: 

ORDER 

1. The hearing scheduled for March 16, 2018 is CANCELLED. 
 

2. The Petition for Detachment in this matter is DISMISSED. 
 

Dated:  March 15, 2018 

 
 

__________________________ 
ERIC L. LIPMAN 
Administrative Law Judge 
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